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Cetober 26, 1982

Mr. R. A. Wiesemann
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Box 355 IN RESPONSE REFER
Fittsburgh, PA 15230 TO F01A-82-502

Dear Mr. Wiesemann:

This is in response to your letter dated October 20, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
list of all references cited in the reviews of 71 plants under assignment
13 of the contract with Franklin Research Center, NRC Contract Number
03-81-118.

A copy of the requested document was picked up by Mr. Murphy's office in
Bethesda on October 25, 1982.

The charge for reproducing $0.05) per page.records not located in the NRC Public Document
Room (PDR) is five cents ( Accordingly, the cost of
reproducing the 717 pages is $35.85. You will be billed for this amount
by our Division of Accounting.

Sinc rely. -

|J?
J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

cc: Mr. E. Murphy
Westinghouse Electric Corp.
4901 Fairmont Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20814 -
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